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30/03/2023  15:27:232023/0856/P COMMNT Bennett I am extremely concerned as neighbour at 17 Nassington Road that the project will affect the garden wall 

adjacent to both 17/15 Nassington Road as the high wall is at risk of falling down  and a large part of the wall 

has already fallen down. Ms Ann Jones has failed to repair or take responsibility for any of the wall.

She has refused access to anyone to repair or clear the debris of the fallen wall which  forms a risk of injury to 

persons.

Ms Jones  continues to do minor works around the property and hoards rubbish at the front on the property 

which attracts vermin.
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